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Construction on the new Nursing Lab at Newnham Campus will begin the week of July 31

until winter 2023. During this time, the hallway in front of Room A2522 and Room A2523 in

Building A+ will be impacted. Access to Room A2537 may be temporarily restricted at times.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.
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